White D (Diane)

From:

Baird A (Alan)

Sent:

12 February 2015 11:16

To:

'Anne Confin'

Cc:

MacKenzie J (Jane); Gledhill S (Sarah); Winkler R (Ruth)

Subject:

Event - Social Work Practice Learning West Scotland - invitation to CSWA

Dear Anne,

Thank you for your email and the invitation to meet with you. I will be pleased to meet but suggest that the meeting also includes SSSC. I would appreciate if you could contact Ruth Winkler regarding potential dates. I look forward to meeting up.

Regards,

Alan

From: Anne Conlin [mailto:Anne.Conlin@westlearn.org.uk]

Sent: 12 February 2015 10:26

To: Baird A (Alan)

Subject: Social Work Practice Learning West Scotland.

Importance: High

Good Morning Alan.

Learning Network West has facilitated practice learning in the west of Scotland for a number of years. We deliver the professional practice teaching award on behalf of the 13 local authorities in the west and have sourced and placed over 420 Social Work Students from five Universities in the last year.

We have seen significant trends and developments in practice learning in this time, some of which have been good while others have not been so.

I write to ask to meet with you to discuss the picture we see evolving in the west of practice learning and the issues and challenges we face in this field. The network is supported in its work with representation from the five Universities and 13 local authorities in a strategic practice learning group. Our meeting would include members from this group.

I look forward to hearing from you.

With regards and in anticipation

Anne Conlin Network Manager

Learning Network West

117 Brook Street

Glasgow G40 3AP Direct line: 0141 550 7756 Mobile: 078943 25540

http://www.westlearningnetwork.org.uk/



learning network

west

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in
partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your
organisations IT Helpdesk.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

This email has been received from an external party and
This entail has been received from an external party and
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

White D (Diane)

From:

Baird A (Alan)

Sent:

02 April 2015 11:55

To:

Robertson MJ (Morag)

Subject:

Meeting With LN West- 7 April 2015 - CSWA - meeting outline

Thanks Morag. Have a good weekend.

Alan

From: Robertson MJ (Morag)

Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 11:08 AM

To: Baird A (Alan)

Subject: Meeting With LN West- 7 April 2015

Alan

To see below re attendance and topics.

I am also putting this email into your folder PAPERS FOR THIS WEEK. It is also embedded into your Calendar.

Will email you BAPSCAN stuff by 12:30 today.

Morag

Morag Robertson Office of the Chief Social Work Adviser Children and Families Directorate Scottish Government 2-B South Victoria Quay Edinburgh EH6 6QQ

0131 244 1586

@cswa_alanbaird / CSWA Blog: Talking Social Services

www.gov.scot/Topics/People/social-services-workforce

From: Robertson MJ (Morag) On Behalf Of Baird A (Alan)

Sent: 02 April 2015 11:02

To: White D (Diane)

Subject: FW: URGENT - Meeting With Alan Baird - 7 April 2015

Diane

To see below the issues LN West is looking to discuss. Mairi-Anne has this info and so does Alan. I have sent a revised meeting request for the location update to SAH – rearranged the teas/coffees and I will be emailing security this morning.

Morag

Morag Robertson
Office of the Chief Social Work Adviser
Children and Families Directorate
Scottish Government
2-B South
Victoria Quay
Edinburgh
EH6 6QQ

0131 244 1586

@cswa alanbaird / CSWA Blog: Talking Social Services

www.gov.scot/Topics/People/social-services-workforce

From: MacKenzie J (Jane) Sent: 31 March 2015 16:52

To: Baird A (Alan)

Cc: White D (Diane); Robertson MJ (Morag)

Subject: RE: URGENT - Meeting With Alan Baird - 7 April 2015

That's fine Alan. Diane is already confirmed to attend with you.

Jane

From: Baird A (Alan)
Sent: 31 March 2015 16:45

To: White D (Diane)

Subject: Fw: URGENT - Meeting With Alan Baird - 7 April 2015

Diane,

Are you able to attend with me?

Alan

From: Anne Conlin [mailto:Anne.Conlin@westlearn.orq.uk]

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 04:45 PM

To: Baird A (Alan)

Subject: RE: URGENT - Meeting With Alan Baird - 7 April 2015

Hi Morag

Thanks for confirming and the following will be in attendance

Anne Conlin Learning Network West
Tony Hayler Learning Network West
Tony Mackie Glasgow City Council SW Training
Billy Fisher South Ayrshire Council Practice Learning.
Jenny Bew Open University
Robert Buckley Robert Gordon University

The following are suggested topic areas

- Recent trends in practice learning in the West (Vol orgs & Statutory) Anne to provide stats
- How can practice learning be strategically promoted and embedded within local authorities against the backdrop of competing service demands?
- Review of social services in Scotland: Workforce strand: how will it be implemented and implications for SW education?
- How can LNW influence and support implementation?

Sorry its late in the day. I have been out of office

Regards

Anne

From: Morag.Robertson@scotland.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:Morag.Robertson@scotland.gsi.gov.uk] On Behalf Of

Alan.Baird@scotland.gsi.gov.uk Sent: 30 March 2015 13:41

To: Anne Conlin

Subject: URGENT - Meeting With Alan Baird - 7 April 2015

Importance: High

Hi Anne

I can confirm that this meeting will go ahead on 7 April at 2-3 pm in Victoria Quay - Meeting Room 2-D46 (Bridge) (12).

Alan, Diane White and Mairi-Anne MacDonald are attending.

Can you email me tomorrow with the names of those attending in addition to yourself and also some bullets on the issues you specifically want to discuss. We are on holiday this Friday/Monday so it would help to finalise this tomorrow.

Thanks

Morag

Morag Robertson
Office of the Chief Social Work Adviser
Children and Families Directorate
Scottish Government
2-B South
Victoria Quay
Edinburgh
EH6 6QQ

0131 244 1586

@cswa_alanbaird / CSWA Blog: Talking Social Services

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

This email has been received from an external party and
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.